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To all concerned on the council, 
Add my name to the list of those opposing this shelter. 
To be brief: 
Why are you trotting out  a  a “shelter “ proposal that has time and again proven to be a Dismal failure , 
both for individuals using the shelter, and those who are unfortunate enough to be in proximity of the so 
called “shelter”. Sad to think that this is the best you can come up with. 
Obviously, the only persons benefiting from this model are the ones receiving financial 
Gain from the leasing and operation of this train wreck of an idea, those persons , and of course , the 
criminal element who use the “shelter “ as a base of operations to wreak 
Misery on the neighborhood. low barrier shelter is a joke and you know it. 
I would be in full support of a proposal that actually could benefit the homeless, as well 
as provide peace of mind to the neighborhood. 
Jerry Brown 
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